

SALWAN PUBLIC SCHOOL, RAJENDRA NAGAR

PT. GIRDHARI LAL SALWAN MARG, RAJENDRA NAGAR, NEW DELHI-110060 T: +91-8800593456 / 011-49254500 / 01 | E: SPS@SALWANSCHOOLS.COM

Subject: Rescheduling of Winter Vacation for Academic Session 2023-24
Classes: Nursery-XII

SPS/831/2023 21st December,2023

Dear Parent

With reference to DoE circular number DE.23(3)/Sch.Br./2023/991 dated 6th December 2023, kindly note that the Winter Vacation have been rescheduled from 01.01.2024 (Monday) to 06.01.2024 (Saturday). School will reopen w.e.f. 08.01.02024 i.e. Monday. Please note that during this period remedial classes will be conducted. The schedule for the same shall be shared shortly with the concerned students.

Wishing you all a very Happy New Year 2024!

Regards

Priyanka Barara Principal